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MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE         June 28th, 2014          CANADA DAY 
 
Welcome to St. Andrew's Church!  A warm welcome to each one gathered 
with us for worship this morning. We value your presence, and pray that this 
hour of worship may be a blessing to you. This morning is a special service 
observing Memorial Day in Newfoundland and Labrador; a remembrance of 
the World War I Battle at Beaumont Hamel which was so costly to the 
Newfoundland Regiment and to Newfoundland.  

    
 THE ORDER OF WORSHIP, 11:00 A.M.  
  
 APPROACH TO GOD 
 
Organ Prelude 
 
Entry of the Bible  (Congregation Standing) 
 
Greeting 
 
Responsive Call to Worship  
 The fear of the Lord is the beginning of wisdom. 
 For the Lord gives wisdom; from his mouth come knowledge and       
 understanding. 
 God stores up sound wisdom for the upright. 
 He is a shield to those who walk blamelessly, guarding the 
 paths of justice and preserving the way of his faithful ones. 
 Righteousness exalts a nation. 
 But sin is a reproach to any people. 
 
Hymn of Approach:  Shall We Gather at the River               #797 
 
Prayers of Adoration, Confession, Supplication 
 
The Lord's Prayer 
 
Hymn: Make Me a Channel of your Peace                            #740 
                                              
 

 THE WORD OF GOD   
The Book of the Prophet Isaiah 32: 15-18         Jonathan Marshall      (page 660)       
                                  
Responsive Psalm:   72                                                     (page 533) 
 
The Gospel According to St. John 15: 12-17       Roy Maybee                 (page 109)                                        
 
Solo: "Panis angelicus"  Jeffrey Taylor                                                 ...Franck 
 
Sermon:  “Remembering Beaumont-Hamel” 
    
Hymn:   Let There be Light                     #727
  
 RESPONSE TO THE WORD 
Prayers of Thanksgiving and Intercession 
 
Announcements 
Offering and Doxology (822, vs. 4) and Offering Prayer 
Confession of Faith:          Justice    8.4.1 to 8.4.3                                             (page 25) 
                                           “God is always calling the church….” 
 
Ode to Newfoundland  

When sunrays crown thy pine-clad hills,  
And summer spreads her hand, 
When silvern voices tune thy rills, 
We love thee smiling land, 
We love thee, we love thee,  
We love thee smiling land. 
 
As loved our fathers, so we love  
Where once they stood we stand, 
Their prayer we raise to heav=n above, 
God guard thee, Newfoundland 
God guard thee, God guard thee, 
God guard thee Newfoundland 

 
Laying of Wreaths                        (Moire Neary, Paula Templeton, Bruce Templeton) 
 
Silence 
 
National Anthem: O Canada                                    #833 
 
Royal Anthem: God Save the Queen                                                 #834 
 
Benediction  
Solo: "La promessa" and "L"orgia"      Jeffrey Taylor                                          ...Rossini 
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ANNIVERSARIES… July - 02 Chris and Elesa Campbell. 
 

The Friday Morning Bible Study has resumed at 10am. All are 
welcome! 
 
If Pastoral Care is required, please contact Rev. Bob Rowlands at the 
church office (726-5385) or home  
(754-8944).  
 
FLOWERS have been placed in the church today in loving memory of 
Elizabeth, from husband Roy Maybee. 
 
We welcome Jeffrey Taylor as our Soloist today. Jeffrey, tenor, grew up in 
St. John's and very recently completed a Masters if Voice performance 
degree at Royal Northern College of Music, Manchester. 
 
Summer Services: This Summer our Worship Services will remain at the 
hour of 11am.  

Sunday School: The teachers of the Sunday School would like to thank 
the children and their families for another wonderful year.  It has been a 
pleasure working with you all this year and we hope you have a 
wonderful summer!  See you in September!!       
                                                                                   
BENEVOLENT FUND: Your contributions to the St. Andrew's Benevolent 
Fund help support special need situations as well as our ongoing 
commitment to Bridges To Hope. Contributions can be made individually 
or through your regular offering envelope by marking "Benevolent" in 
"Other".  

We are the "Hymn Committee" and are seeking your ideas.  We would 
like to include hymns which are loved and well-known to you.  If you 
have suggestions, you  may write them on a note and place in the 
collection plate, phone the office  at 726-5385 or email at 
standrews@bellaliant.com. You don't have to worry about the numbers 
as we will look after finding that information. This is a great way to 
support our ministry as we move into the coming months. 
                                                                                                                                            
BRIDGES TO HOPE is an ecumenical outreach program supported by the 
Presbyterian and United Churches in St. John's. Your support over the  
 

past several years has been tremendous and greatly appreciated. So far 
this year our food pantry has served over 1150 people and at this time we 
are experiencing food shortages of the following items: canned milk, 
canned beans and juice. While all food donations are greatly 
appreciated these are the items we are most in need of at this time.      
 
 Fresh memorial wreaths will be presented during today's service and 
will be moved to the appropriate memorials thereafter. Anyone wishing 
to contribute to this flower fund can include it with your regular envelope 
by marking “Flowers” in AOther@ or by sending it to the Church Office. 
 
Cookbooks are on sale for $10! The money continues to support youth 
travel to conferences and mission trips - such as the Presbyterian Atlantic 
Youth Synod (PAYS) and Canada Youth bi-annual conference. The 
cookbooks make excellent gifts and prizes - think about picking up yours 
today! 
 
Once again this year Bridges To Hope will be partnering with 
Community Centers and Corporate Sponsors to provide the children of 
our province the chance to enroll in our Bag to School Program. Last year 
we were able to fill over 991 bags for children across the province; of 
which 662 were packed by the staff and volunteer of Bridges To Hope for 
children in the Metro area.  
 To once again offer this program we will be reaching out to our 
partner Churches in the hopes that each congregation will be able to 
sponsor a specific school item. St. Andrew's has been asked to collect 
crayons and colouring leads which can be dropped off at the church 
office or at Bridges To Hope.  
 This will go a long way towards ensuring another successful 
school year for the children of our city and province. While we aim for 
each congregation to raise the item assigned to it; all donations of school 
supplies will be used.  
 Some of the other items we are looking for are: Pencils / Pencil 

Cases; Binders (1 or 2 inch); Calculators (basic model); Exercise Books (4 

pack); Exercise Books (coil); Geometry Sets; Rulers / Erasers and Duo tangs. 

  With your continued support we will once again be able to 
ensure a successful school year for hundreds of children. 
Thank you,  

Colin Malone 
      
 
      *** June 28 - July 04*** 
  Sun       11:00am  Memorial Service 
    Fri          10:00am   Bible Study 
 


